
March 27, 2019 

Pastoral Council Meeting 

 Youth Group will be encouraging eighth graders to join. Also, Kellie is 

looking at Formed materials to share electronically with youth. 

St. Vincent de Paul reported that Undie Sunday was a great 

success. 

Knights will assist with the Easter egg hunt, and be conducting the 

Measure Up appeal to assist those with mental disabilities. The family 

bowling night attracted 74 participants. Their awards banquet will be 

April 22. 

Meet and Greet went very well. Suggest that next year have sign-

ups for the set up crew and clean-up crew. Also that we should have 

Leach’s provide the food again. 

Parish Directory is moving ahead. Group pictures will be taken in 

April. If you have not yet posted a picture, please do so it will be 

included in the printed copy. If you need help, give the rectory a call. 

Electric sign is being considered to replace the current street sign. 

Council will ask a sales rep to review options and then look at quotes 

from different companies. 

The parish is in the process of up-dating our census so we can 

have more accurate records.  

Council members suggested obtaining padded chairs like the ones 

in the hall for the three classrooms that still have metal chairs. Those 

were ordered following the meeting. 

Thank you to Irene Forshey and Fran Conrad for volunteering to 

co-ordinate the Church Decorating Committee. 

 

Next Meeting:  May 15, 2019 


